Grange Youth Club Elects New Officers

The Fairview Youth Club met in the Fairview Grange Hall near Midland Tuesday night and elected Mike Burzenski president; Bob Sherman, vice president; Miss Mildred Daniels, treasurer; Miss Helen Holava, secretary, and Miss Mary Ellen Harley, reporter.

Mr. and Mrs. Glenn Rutter were chosen as new sponsors. Plans were made for a skating party next Wednesday at the Hookstown rink and all members will meet at the Fairview Grange Hall at 7 p. m., DST. They will be accompanied by Mr. and Mrs. Rutter,

Volleyball and table hockey provided entertainment.

The next meeting will be held on the Oct. 11, at 8 p.m., and table hockey, badminton and volleyball will be played. Burzenski and Chuckie Brucker will be in charge of the luncheon committee.